From: BERNIE KRYNOWSKY

Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 9:02 AM

To: Planning <Planning@nanaimo.ca>

Subject: we support variance request BOV00744

Re: Appeal BOV00744 Scott Parker and Jamie Checkley

We totally support the request for a minor variance for heat pump placement.

Bernie and Lynn Krynowsky
Crestview Drive Nanaimo BC





